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Submission: this stormwater charge west of the m1 is an illegal charge, as was proved by myself and the dlg a few years ago. it
can only be charged in a residential area.( this is in black and white in dlg documents).

why is there no mention of farms west of the m1 in this proposal. another attempt to mislead IPART AND THE DLG.
This proposal claims to have conducted community consultation prior. However why are they running a consultation tommorow
minister and its own ratepayers.

I have all the documents proving the last failed attempt. I am happy to provide all the evidence to show how this council
continues to mislead and mismanage.





